
GILA COUNTY PROVISIONAL COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

CANCELLATION OF NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR SEALED PROPOSALS  
ENTERPRISE RESOURCE PLANNING SYSTEM (ERP) 

 
Due to implementation timing concerns, notice is hereby given that Gila County Provisional 
Community College District is canceling the solicitation for an Enterprise Resource Planning 
System Software Solution.  Qualified vendors are hereby notified that proposals are no 
longer required to be submitted on or before July 10, 2023, by 1:00 PM.   
 
Gila County Provisional Community College District anticipates resoliciting for an 
Enterprise Resource Planning solution at a future date to be determined, and the RFP will 
be advertised in a newspaper publication as required by Arizona Revised Statute. 
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